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(typewritten) 

Dear Adami, 

W.O. to J. George Adami. 
4 November 1914. 

I am delighted to see the second editi~n of the student's Text­Eook.* It is a most helpful work, and I am so glad you boiled down the magnum opus. 
I hope to see your fellow author before long. We are very busy • everybody working and hopeful. 
Sorry to hear that Billy Francis is knocked out again. I hope it is not very serious. 
I still feel that you and the daughter cheated me out of a visit this summer. I know how busy you must have been. 

J.G.A. AdaIEi & Mccrae. 

Sincerely yours, 
Wm. Osler. 


